
CALL FOR PAPERS 
 

                          * * * 
 

NEW DIRECTIONS IN PHILOSOPHY OF 

LANGUAGE AND LINGUISTICS 

 
An international conference sponsored by the IAISLC 

 
Venue: Rome (Italy), Pontifical Lateran University (https://www.pul.it/) 

 
Dates: June 4-5, 2018 (Monday and Tuesday) 

 
To mark the 20th anniversary of the International Association for the 
Integrational Study of Language and Communication (IAISLC), we 
would like to invite you to join us and present a paper on any aspect 
related to integrational linguistics with a view to developing new 
directions for future scholarship. We also welcome papers comparing 
the linguistic thought of Roy Harris with that of other theorists, both 
past and present. 
 
Please send a title and short abstract (300 words) to apable@hku.hk 
by April 25, 2018. 
 
Conference fee: tba (depending on the number of participants)  
 
For inquiries please write to the Association’s Secretary, Dr Adrian 
Pablé (apable@hku.hk) 
 

 


